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ARMC patient Jennifer Stevens statement from her family 
 

 

Jen is healing well and is glad to be going home to continue her recovery. Our family is grateful 
for the outpouring of support and goodwill Jen has received and would like to thank everyone 
who helped during this ordeal. We especially thank Arrowhead Regional Medical Center for 
their care of Jen and other victims. We appreciate your continued support and respect of the 
privacy of Jen, our family, and the other victims and their families as we deal with this terrible 
tragedy. 
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